. E.A.D>

LAW ENFORCEMENT AGAINST DRUGS
ON THE STREET AND IN THE CLASSROOM

As our thoughts continue to be with those directly impacted by the Coronavirus, we want to keep you apprised
of L.E.A.D.’s plans to handle the constantly changing situation.

Please know that management has put into place appropriate social distancing protocols and office protocols,
including continual cleaning and increased extensive cleaning. Our office will be closed to the public but
operational.

L.E.A.D.’s motto - WE SERVE! Is always in effect and we are here to continue SERVING you!

While we need to postpone scheduled onsite trainings during this time, our staff is finalizing a few initiatives to
serve you! Please stay tuned for updated schedules!

1. We are transforming our on-site conference room to a virtual learning center to conduct workshops and
vertical learning initiatives (A formal announcement will come out by the end of the week).

2. We encourage all law enforcement agencies and school personnel to visit our website and take our free
online course!

3. A weekly poster contest for all L.E.A.D. students will take place each week with prizes to the first,
second, and third place winners for each grade cluster (K-3, 4-6, 7-8, 9-12). We will run it for one
month starting on March 18. Guidelines and prizes to be announced tomorrow!

4. Our Walks scheduled for May should be fine, please start preparing to work on this! While our onsite
planning meetings are cancelled, we will be hosting conference calls starting next week.

Please feel free to call our office during normal working hours. We will have at least 1 staff member on
location at all times. All of our staff are also working remotely if needed.

Feel free to start ordering your workbooks and filling out appropriate forms for next school year! This is a great
time to prepare!

BE SAFE! and trust we are here to SERVE YOU!
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